
From: Ljiljana Yeager
Sent: 11/3/2014 10:45:17 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Strengthen our state's animal protection laws

As your constituent, I wanted to make sure that you are aware of the recent report ranking the 
animal protection laws of all states and territories in the U.S. based on a detailed comparative 
analysis of more than 4,000 pages of statutes, tracking fourteen broad categories of provisions, 
the report recognizes the states where animal law has real teeth, and calls out those where 
animal abusers get off easy. To see how our state ranks, and recommendations for improving 
our own laws for animals, please visit:

http://aldf.org/staterankings

While many states continue to make positive progress for animals, there are, unfortunately, still 
many places where the laws are incapable of providing the legal protections that our country's 
animals need and deserve. Even in those jurisdictions that have today's best laws, there remain 
many opportunities for improvement. Animals do not vote -- but those who love them definitely 
do. I urge you to commit to working to improve these critical laws.

Ljiljana Yeager
340 Mohican dr.
Georgetown, SC 29440


